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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

December 24, 2001

TO:


ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER




MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE

SB 18 (Alarcon), relating to MTA Board composition, has been scheduled for consideration in the Senate Transportation Committee on January 15, 2002.  Senator Alarcon has indicated his intention to amend the bill to address bus service and continue with some form of board restructuring.  Amendments have not been formally submitted at this point.

The Legislative Calendar for 2002 has been published and is attached to this brief. 

If you have any questions, please contact Claudette A. Moody at 213/922-2237.
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